
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To: Board of Education 
From: Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date: May 1, 2025 
Re: Special Education Staffing 2025-2026 

 
The proposed changes to special education staffing for the 2025-2026 school year are presented for the 
Board’s review. A discussion of the modifications will occur at the Board meeting. 


